
SB 2137- In Support of 

Scott Schmidt 

 

I am asking that you support SB2137.  The property that I own has been developed with 
cover and food plots and in the past I’ve placed supplemental feed locations that youth 
and handicap hunters have used.  I would like to continue allowing them to hunt.     


